
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of the Application of Socket 
Telecom, LLC for Review and Reversal of 
the North American Number Plan 
Administrator's Decision to Withhold 
Numbering Resources. 

)
)
)
)
)

Case No. TO-2005-0397 

 
 

MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME  
TO FILE STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and states: 

1. On May 2, 2005, Socket Telecom, LLC (“Socket”) filed an application requesting 

that the Commission reverse the North American Number Plan Administrator’s decision to 

withhold numbering resources from Socket. 

2. The Commission directed the Staff to file its recommendation no later than May 

13, 2005. 

3. The Staff is currently seeking additional information to assist the Staff in its 

recommendation, and is hopeful that it will receive such information to allow the Staff to file its 

recommendation no later than May 19, 2005.  Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.050(3), the Staff requests 

an extension to May 19, 2005 for filing the Staff’s recommendation. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully requests and extension to file its recommendation 

no later than May 19, 2005. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
       DANA K. JOYCE 
       General Counsel 
 
 

     /s/ Marc Poston 
       ____________________________________ 
       Marc Poston 

Senior Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 45722 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8701 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       marc.poston@psc.mo.gov 
 
 
 
 

Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 13th day of May 2005. 
 
 

     /s/ Marc Poston 
____________________________________ 


